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Dear Parents/Carers, 
Our UN Global Goal for this 
term is ‘Good Health and    
Wellbeing’. 
This week’s challenge from the 
Y6 School Ambassadors is linked 
to our physical health,         
specifically focusing on increasing our       
fitness. 

As always, we’d love you to tell us what you 
get up to so that we can share it and inspire 
others! 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss K Sweet 
Headteacher 
 

Lord Jesus Christ, 
Give us your courage to act justly, 
Your compassion to show mercy, 
And your humility to put others before 
ourselves. 
AMEN 

PARKING 
Please remember to 
drive cautiously and 
park respectfully in 
the areas around our 
school! 
We have received further complaints 
from residents and from parents and 
carers this week about dangerous 
driving and parking. 

Strep A  & Scarlet Fever  
Common symptoms of strep A include: 
• flu-like symptoms, such as a high tempera-

ture, swollen glands or an aching body 
• sore throat (strep throat or tonsillitis) 
• a rash that feels rough, like sandpaper 

(scarlet fever) 
• scabs and sores (impetigo) 
• pain and swelling (cellulitis) 
• severe muscle aches 
• nausea and vomiting 
Most strep A infections are not serious and can be 
treated with antibiotics. However, rarely, the in-
fection can cause serious problems. This is called 
invasive group A strep (iGAS). 
PLEASE CALL 111 OR YOUR GP IF YOU ARE             
CONCERNED ABOUT YOUR CHILD. 

Spaces at Choir 
This term we will be         

preparing for a summer 

concert (date tbc) and have 

7 spaces available in         

Allsong, our school choir. 

The spaces are available for 

children in Years 3 to 6 and 

will be allocated on a first 

come, first served basis. 

Please use this link to a   

Microsoft Form to apply: 

https://forms.office.com/

e/8u9GXPMeQH 

We look forward to          

welcoming some new   

members! 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Fflu%2F&data=05%7C01%7CIsobel.Richards%40ukhsa.gov.uk%7C732780f6014c41d559af08dadcedc74b%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C638065211055491907%7CUnknown%7CTWF
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Fsore-throat%2F&data=05%7C01%7CIsobel.Richards%40ukhsa.gov.uk%7C732780f6014c41d559af08dadcedc74b%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C638065211055491907%7CUnkno
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Ftonsillitis%2F&data=05%7C01%7CIsobel.Richards%40ukhsa.gov.uk%7C732780f6014c41d559af08dadcedc74b%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C638065211055491907%7CUnkno
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Fscarlet-fever%2F&data=05%7C01%7CIsobel.Richards%40ukhsa.gov.uk%7C732780f6014c41d559af08dadcedc74b%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C638065211055491907%7CUnk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Fimpetigo%2F&data=05%7C01%7CIsobel.Richards%40ukhsa.gov.uk%7C732780f6014c41d559af08dadcedc74b%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C638065211055491907%7CUnknown%
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Fcellulitis%2F&data=05%7C01%7CIsobel.Richards%40ukhsa.gov.uk%7C732780f6014c41d559af08dadcedc74b%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C638065211055651187%7CUnknow
https://forms.office.com/e/8u9GXPMeQH
https://forms.office.com/e/8u9GXPMeQH
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 CLUBS  
Jackie’s Clubs: 

Monday am—  Gymnastics 
Monday pm— Mini Olympians 

Tuesday am— Gymnastics 
Tuesday pm— Mini Olympians 
Wednesday am— Gymnastics 

Wednesday pm— Art 
Thursday am—Sports Acrobatics 

Friday am—Dance  Dancers who learnt 'Magnificat Men 

in their Flying Machine' routine—please see ParentPay email 

from Jackie 24th January 2023 
Spaces are now available for Reception      

children at Jackie’ s clubs (no spaces in dance)  
For further information, please contact Jackie 

via the School Office or on 07446 419374. 
Monday pm—KS1 Multi-skills with Mr Howship 

ends at 4:15 pm  
Tuesday pm—KS1 Football with Mr Bartlett 

ends at 4:15 pm  
Tuesday pm—Choir with Miss Sweet, Miss Smith 

and Mrs Martin ends at 4:15 pm  
Wednesday pm—KS2 Netball with Miss Atkinson 

ends at 4:15 pm  
Thursday pm—Lower KS2 Tag Rugby with Mr 

Howship ends at 4:30 pm  
Friday pm—Upper KS2 Tag Rugby with Mr Sage 

ends at 4:30 pm  
 

MUSIC LESSONS—fees are now due 

for this term 

Clarinet & Flute — *Tuesday* new day  

Violin — Tuesday  
Guitar — Wednesday  

There will be no music lessons                         
WC 13th February  

*Please remember to bring your  instruments!  

‘The Forgetful Elephant’ 
Please return slips and  £4.99 in cash by 

9am Monday morning 

Term Dates 2022/2023 

Spring Term 2023 
Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd January 
Inset Day: Tuesday 3rd January 
Term Starts: Wednesday 4th January 
Half Term: Monday 20th February – Friday 
24th February 
Inset Day: Monday 27th February 
Term Ends: Friday 31st March 

Year 1 & 2  RAF Cosford Trip 

Letters have now gone home please return the slip 
with your packed lunch choice. 

Next Week: 
 

Friday 3rd February— Shining Light Award  
Assembly  

 

Coming Up: 
 

Friday 10th February—Whole School Forum 
and YR Parent Open Session  

Friday 10th February -Year 4 Bikeablility 
15th—17th February—Year 5 Laches Wood 

Residential  
Thursday 16th February Year 1 & 2 RAF 

Cosford  Trip  
Friday 17th February—last day of term  

Monday 27th February—Inset Day  
Tuesday 28th February—Children return to 

school  

Free School Meals Checker  
We can now check if you are eligible 
to free school meals, please send both 
parents’  National  Insurance       
numbers and DOB; the office will then 
be able to check for you.  

Magic Booking  

Due to the increasing popularity of our wraparound 
care, it is advised to book in advance. We are not 
able to take on the day bookings, unless it is an 

emergency.  

If emailing the school office please use  

stlawrenceoffice@stbartsmat.co.uk 


